
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

EXTENSION OF THE CLOSING DATE FOR SUBMISSION OF COMMENTS
REGARDING THE DR ?.FT POLICY DIRECTIVE ON THE EXPORTATION OF
FERROUS AND NON-FERROUS WASTE AND SCRAP METAL

1. The Economic Development Department hereby gives notice of the extension of

the closing date for representations and comments regarding the draft policy

directive on the exportation of ferrous and non-ferrous waste and scrap metal,

published in Government Gazette No. 36090 (Notice No.33 of 2013) on 25

January 2013.

2. The closing date for the submission of representations and comments regarding

the draft policy directive on the exportation of ferrous and non-ferrous waste and

scrap metal is hereby extended by a further two (2) weeks. Representations and

comments would need to be received by no later than 16h00 on Friday, 08

March 2013.

Representations and comments must be submitted to the Minister of Economic

Development for the attention of Mr. Paul Ledwaba, e-mail:

PLedwabaeconomic.gov.za, Economic Development Department, Private Bag

X149, Pretoria, 0001 or hand delivered at 77 Meintjies Street, Block A, Utangamiri

Building, 3rd floor, Sunnyside, 0132.
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